
ANNUAL NOTICE OF NON-DISCRIMINATION 
 
 

Public Notice 
Campbell County Schools’ Board of Education 

Notice of Non-Discrimination 
 

 

Students, their families, employees and potential employees of the 
Campbell County School System are hereby notified that the Campbell 
County School System does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, 
national origin, age, religion, marital status, sex, genetic information or 
disability in employment, vocational programs, or activities as set forth in 
compliance with federal and state statutes and regulations.  
 
Any persons having inquiries concerning Campbell County Schools’ 
compliance with Title II, Title IV, Title VI, Title IX and/or Section 504 may 
contact: 
 

 
Mark Krummen, Assistant Superintendent of Operations, 
Title IX 
Campbell County Schools 
101 Orchard Lane 
Alexandria, KY  41001 
(859) 635-2173 
mark.krummen@campbell.kyschools.us 
 

Laura Clarke, Director of Special Education/504 Programs 
Campbell County Schools 
101 Orchard Lane 
Alexandria, KY  41001 
(859) 635-2173 
laura.clarke@campbell.kyschools.us

 
The Campbell County School System offers the following career and 
technical education programs for all students regardless of race, color, 
national origin, including those with limited English proficiency, sex or 
disability in grades 9 -12: Automotive Technology, Auto Body, Electricity, 
Carpentry, Information Technology, Health Science, Masonry, and Welding. 
Persons seeking further information concerning the career and technical 
education offerings and specific pre-requisite criteria should contact: 
 
Carolyn Stewart, Principal 
Campbell County Area Technology Center 
909 Camel Crossing 
Alexandria, KY 41001 
(859) 635-4101 
carolyn.stewart@campbell.kyschools.us 
 

 
To obtain this information in a language other than English, call (859) 635-2173. 


